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October Dates 
17- Clubs begin 

15 &16- No school for students-

Conference Days 

23- Unity Day-Students wear orange shirt 

with uniform pants 

24-PTSA meeting-6:15 Media Center 

31 - Halloween Dance-2:30 pm 
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Meade Middle School 
1103 26th Street Ft. Meade, MD 20755       410-674-2355 
 

Principal:                   Karla Steinbach, ksteinbach@aacps.org   

Assistant Principals:  Erica Garren, egarren@aacps.org, 8th grade, 6th grade M-Z 

           Troy Hermann, thermann@aacps.org, 7th grade, 6th grade A-L 

            

 

 

 

Message from the Principal… 
 

Good day parents and guardians!  We are excited that our 

clubs are starting this Thursday, October 17th.  Please 

encourage your son or daughter to sign up.  We are a large 

selection of clubs for our students to choose from.   

 

We want to remind all of you that it is imperative to complete 

the free and reduced meal application for your student.  

October 16th is the LAST day that students can purchase a 

lunch with an application from last year.  We do not want any 

of our students to miss out on a meal.  Please go to this link:   

https://frapps.horizonsolana.com/ and complete an online 

application if you haven’t done so.   

 

Interims went home last Monday, October 7th.   I know that 

students have been working hard, and their teachers have 

been giving them grade sheets and some time for reflection.  

Parents, please know that students get grade sheets every 

week on Thursday mornings.  Our students are asked to reflect, 

and to think about what teachers they need to see on Help 

Day in order to improve their grades.  So, please make sure to 

check on Parent Connect and ask for your child’ grade sheet 

and what their plan is for the week.  Reports cards from the 1st 

marking period will be sent home on November 20th.   

 

If we continue to work together, we can make sure that 

students are ready to learn and maximize their opportunities.  

Thank you for your continued support!  

   

As always, #WeAreBetterTogether, 

 

 

Karla Steinbach, Principal  

 
 

On October 5th, dancers from all 

over the county auditioned for the 

AACPS Middle School Dance 

Ensemble.  8th grader, Alasiah 

McNeal, was accepted, and will be 

performing with Ensemble all year. 

She will also have an amazing 

opportunity to work with a teaching 

artist from Dance Theatre of Harlem 

in a few weeks and perform the 

piece at our county dance festivals! 

Way to go Alasiah!  

 

 

October 15th and October 16th 

school is closed for students.  

Parent/Teacher conferences are on 

this date.  We have drop in times 

(meaning you can come at any 

time to speak with your student’s 

teachers) on October 15th, 4:00-7:00, 

and October 16th, 8:00-11:00.  We 

hope to see you all!   
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